
  
 
 
 

JULY NEWSLETTER  
CYLCHLYTHYR MIS GORFFENNAF 2019 
 
 
This is the last newsletter of the ‘society’s year’, until 
our new programme starts in September. 
 
This month we enjoyed our last monthly meeting of the 
year, which was the Annual General Meeting and 
Quiz night. The meeting was very well attended, and 
all enjoyed the fun quiz that was organised by Gwil & 
Maureen Williams. They also provided the winning 
team with some homemade fruit cakes. Thank you to 
Gwil and Maureen Williams for organising the quiz, 
also to David Brown for his help with the technical 
side and to the catering committee for the strawberry 
supper. 
We also presented a cheque for £1750 to a 
representative from SNAP, which was the President’s 
chosen charity. 
 
Afternoon Tea was enjoyed by over forty members 
and friends on Saturday 29th June, kindly hosted by 
Don & Shirley Moody. Tea and cold drinks (owing to 
the mini-heatwave) were served, along with a superb 
selection of sandwiches and cakes. There was a 
special tea quiz, followed by the tradition of throwing a 
coin for a bottle of whiskey and also for a champagne 
bottle. Many thanks to all who came and to all who 
helped to make this such a successful afternoon. 
 
Our first meeting in September will be on Wednesday, 
25th September. Please don’t forget to put this date in 
your diaries.  We will meet for our Croeso yn Ol 
(Welcome Back) meeting. There will be some cheese 
and wine refreshment and Mike Price will be 
presenting the visual highlights from the National and 
International Eisteddfod.  Liz Armishaw, the society’s 
new President will talk us through the new exciting 
program of events for the coming year. 
 
A very special Thank you to Ivy and Mike Price for 
providing the society with a great program of events, 
from interesting guest speakers to a fantastic trip to 
Wales. We have had an enjoyable year under Ivy’s 
Presidency. 

 

 

                          WELSH CLASSES  
The first class of the society’s year will be held on 
Monday, 16th September at Radley Green Farm at 
2.00pm.  If you would like some more information 
about the Welsh classes, please contact Ivy Price on 
01277 210541. 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

Liz Armishaw, the society’s new President is looking 

for some volunteers to host a charity coffee 
morning/afternoon at their home, anytime in the 
coming year.  

If you would be interested in hosting a charity event, 
please can you contact Liz on 01245 281162 before 
the 20th July. 

 
We will also be looking for volunteers to help with the 
refreshments at our monthly meetings. Sue Almond 

will organise the rota, and will have more details in the 
September meeting. 

             THANK YOU 

 
          

DON’T FORGET 
Photos of all of our events and a full report is available 
on our website http://chelmsfordwelsh.org.uk/home 

 

Dates for the diary 

 
  Wednesday, 25th September, 2019 at 7.30pm 

Croeso yn Ol- our first meeting back after the 
summer break. 

  Sunday, 20th October, 2019 at 3pm- Songs of 
Praise. 

  Best wishes to all members who have been 

unwell recently. 
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